
Homedale School District #370

TO: Board of Trustees; Superintendent Rob Sauer
FROM: Moss Strong, HMS AD
DATE: December 2021
RE: Board of Trustees Report

7th Grade Girls Basketball
The girls had a learning season with great improvements on their skills. They finished the 
season with a 1 and 9 record

8th grade Girls Basketball
The girls have had a very successful season with only one loss entering the postseason. We 
will be hosting the 8th Grade district tournament on December 13 with their game beginning 
about 5:30 PM and the Championship on Wednesday at 5:30.

Wrestling
Wrestling has had a very successful season with top finishes in several big tournaments 
against much larger schools. They compete at McCall for Districts on December 11.

Boys Basketball
The boys basketball season begins January 3rd. 




